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Art DiBenedetto, Hopatcong Superintendent of Schools, Announces- 
 

At Hopatcong Middle School, a new award was created to recognize faculty and staff for their hard work and 

commitment to academic excellence.  The “Big Shoes Award”—similar to the employee of the month—is 

commemorated by a giant gilded sneaker used to represent those individuals who go the extra mile.  The May 

2019 recipient of the Big Shoes Award is Mrs. Tobin in recognition of her continued dedication and hard work. 

We thank you for always going above and beyond in everything you do at HMS.  Always lending a helping 

hand, and your willingness and ability to assume additional responsibilities within the total school program at 

any time.  
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